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Advisor-Spring FAQs 
 

What are the class delivery modes for the spring?  
Face-to-Face The majority of courses will meet in person face-to-face. 
Synchronous- Online (OS) No physical classroom assigned. A standard meeting time is assigned for all 

class meeting sessions. 
Asynchronous- Online (OA) No physical classroom and no meeting time assigned.  Specific procedures will 

vary depending on the individual course and may require some synchronous 
(live) online communication that will be communicated via the course 
syllabus/Canvas.  

 
How will we know which courses are face-to-face, synchronous, asynchronous, hybrid, etc.? 
Most courses will meet in person, face-to-face. Sections are numbered to indicate the following: 
• 01, 02, 03 etc.- Standard face-to-face sections 
• OA1, OA2, etc.- Asynchronous Online  
• OS1, OS2, etc. - Synchronous Online *Students expected to be logged in to Zoom and actively participate. 
• E1, E2, etc.- Early 8-Week Term face-to-face sections (Jan. 13-March 7) 
• L1, L2, etc.- Late 8-Week Term face-to-face sections (March 17-May 8) 
 
Where is the best place to view the schedule of classes? 
The most up-to-date schedule of classes is available at The View: Course Schedule. The card in Falcon 
Link is titled, The View- Course Schedule. The View provides the ability to search classes by subject, 
part of term, etc. Under the “Attribute Type” search box, you can filter your class search by General 
Education category (i.e. 24GE: Bible; QuEST/GenEd: Bible; 24GE: Social Sci Ways of Knowing; 
QuEST/GenEd: Social Science, etc.). You can also confirm the instructional method of a course by 
clicking on the course subject and course number. The instructional method is noted in red text for online 
and hybrid sections. 
 
How will academic advising and class registration work for the spring?  
Academic advising week begins Monday, November 4. Students are required to schedule a time to meet 
with their advisor prior to their registration appointment time. Registration appointments are scheduled 
for Monday, November 11 through Wednesday, November 20. Students required to complete a “Financial 

Responsibility Agreement” before registering for courses each semester.   The Financial Responsibility 
Agreement is between the enrolled student and the university.  By signing the Financial Responsibility 
Agreement, the student is acknowledging they are fully responsible for paying their education cost while 
enrolled at Messiah each semester.  

https://ssb8c.messiah.edu/ssb8//S/Sh.edu
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How will a student sign their Financial Responsibility Agreement (FRA)?  
From Falcon Link, the student will type in “Financial Responsibility Agreement” and click on the card.   
They will be able to review the Financial Responsibility Agreement form and acknowledge the agreement 
by checking the “Accept” box and submitting the form.  

Where can I view my advisee’s registration holds and registration appointments?  
Login to Self-Service Banner through Falcon Link (search for the 

mailto:studentfinsvcs@messiah.edu
mailto:studentfinsvcs@messiah.edu
mailto:englecenter@messiah.edu
https://www.messiah.edu/info/23421/forms_for_current_students/4213/registration_applications
https://www.messiah.edu/info/23421/forms_for_current_students/4140/update_majorminorconccert
https://www.messiah.edu/info/23421/forms_for_current_students/4011/academic_policies_petition
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